
WE ARE NOW REQUESTING PROPOSALS FOR
 TRAUMA INFORMED LEARNING

COHORT LEADERS (#8696)
The Chicago Department of Public Health's Office of 
Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health is seeking four 
(4) organizations to serve as Learning Cohort Leaders.

Awarded organizations will recruit, convene, and form 
learning cohorts across various sectors. This role includes 
developing training materials, coaching participants, 
planning and delivering training, and providing technical 
assistance to ensure that trauma-informed approaches 
and materials are understood and practiced.

CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG/EPROCUREMENT 
TO SEE IF YOUR ORGANIZATION IS ELIGIBLE & LEARN MORE, HEAD TO

AUGUST 10 AUGUST 12 AUGUST 22
Pre-Bidders Conference

1 PM 4:30 PM 4:30 PM

Deadline for questions Deadline for 
proposal submissions

https://www.cityofchicago.org/eProcurement
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErdeyhrD4pHNS-KI3D5ENT6ei1EzWpWVqL



